
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/15/2015 2:51:08 PM
Subject: FW: Bill Bethea

From: Tom Davis [mailto:tdavis@harveyandbattey.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 2:47 PM
To: Bethea, Paula Harper; Veldran, Katherine; Patel, Swati
Subject: Bill Bethea

I think there is a Military Base Task Force meeting on at 2 p.m., Wednesday, July 29, though I'm not sure where. If so, 
that might be a good time for the governor to present Bill Bethea with the Order of the Palmetto. Tom
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